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Winter Clothing Drive 

1.  Marla and I have collaborated again this year to conduct another research project.  This  
year our focus was on social studies and communities.  Through our work, we researched  
communities and how community members work together to solve problems.  As a result, 
  students have decided to run a winter clothing drive to collect new hats, gloves, mittens  
and blankets for babies and toddlers and preschoolers here in the Lehigh Valley. Starting 
 Monday, January 11th students may drop off those items in the lobby.  There will be marked 
 collection bins around the “Winter Tree.” All donations will be going to Children’s Communities  
Services of the Lehigh Valley. Parents letters will be sent home this week, in addition to  
afternoon announcements.  Thank you in advance for supporting our project!  Please let us 
 know if you have any questions.   
 
2.  If you are interested in collaborating with the library  just let me know what subject or topic 
 you would like, and we can schedule a time to meet. 

Book News the old-fashioned way, 
by writing down bar- 
codes!  Yikes! 
 
It will not be possible for 
students or teachers to 
access our online 
catalog during this  
time.   
 
Finally, this will not  
effect your ability to 
check-out from our 
library, but may limit  
 inner district loans for a 
 few days. 
 
 
 
  

Thank you for your 
patience.  We  
hope to be back up  
and running quickly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our library 
circulation system 
is undergoing an 
overhaul this 
month.  As a result, 
we will have some 
interruptions to our 
regular  book 
circulation.  
Students should 
return books as 
usual.  We will be 
limiting student 
check out  and 
may have to work 

New Year….New Books! 
Come check out our New Book Table to 

read the latest library additions. 


